Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION il
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION MEMORANDUM DEC 04 20%
No.S2) , s. 2024

SUBMISSION OF DOCUMENTS FOR SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAM (SBFP)
MILK COMPONENT FOR THE 3R° & 4™ WEEK SY 2024-2025

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary School Principals/Heads
District Nurses
District and School Property Custodians
Administrative Officer II
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to Division Memorandum No. 475, s. 2024 dated November 13, 2024,
all schools are directed to submit the required documents for the School-Based Feeding
Program (SBFP) Milk Component covering the 3™ and 4% weeks.

2. School Feeding Coordinators are directed to submit the documents to their respective
District Nurses for initial checking and verification on or before December 13, 2024.

3. District Nurses will consolidate and forward the verified documents to the Schools
Division Office — Bataan.

4. Thank you for your commitment to promoting the welfare and nutrition of our learners.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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